
               

 

                                                               Title Sponsor: De La Salle Class of 1965 

                    Celebrating their 60th Anniversary 
                          
      March 19, 2025 

 

                          Dear Friend of De La Salle: 

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. Our annual golf 

tournament, Golf4DLS, is just around the corner, and we are reaching out to 

request your generous support in contributing items for our golf ditty bags. 

Scheduled for Friday, May 2, 2025 at Lakewood Golf Club, our golf 

tournament has become a much-anticipated event in our community, and it 

would not be possible without the support of local businesses and individuals 

like you. The complimentary ditty bags are an essential part of the tournament 

experience, providing participants with not only useful items, but also a token of 

your support and goodwill. 

We kindly request your assistance in donating items that can be included in the 

ditty bags or our golf tournament. These items can be branded with your 

company logo, and your contribution will be acknowledged during the 

tournament and in our promotional materials. Some popular items that 

participants always appreciate include golf tees, ball markers, koozies, divot 

repair tools, fans, battery chargers, golf balls, sunscreen, golf towels, water 

bottles, coupons, gift cards, etc. 

Your generosity both enhances the tournament experience for our participants 

and helps us raise funds for our Athletics Program.  If you are willing to 

contribute or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me by email 

at cjarrott@delasallenola.com or by phone at  

504-895-5717 x 137. 

 

We would be delighted to arrange for pick-up or discuss any specific branding 

requirements. Your support will be invaluable in making this year's golf 

tournament a tremendous success, and we genuinely appreciate your 

consideration. Together, we can make a positive impact on our athletics program 

and create lasting memories for all participants. 

Thank you for your time and consideration, and we look forward to hearing from 

you soon. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Cheryl C. Jarrott ‘98 

Golf4DLS Committee Member 
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Thank you for your generosity and support of De La Salle High School's Athletics Program! 

Please complete the form below to let us know how you would like to contribute to our 

Golf4DLS tournament. 

Contact Information: 

Name: ________________________________________ 

Business Name (if applicable): ____________________________ 

Phone Number: __________________________________ 

Email Address: __________________________________ 

Donation Details: 

I would like to donate the following item(s) for the Golf Ditty Bags: 

 

 

Preferred Donation Method: 

____ Drop-off — The donor will bring the item to De La Salle High School. 

 

____Pick-up — De La Salle will make arrangements with you to collect  

        the donation item. 

Acknowledgment: 

In-kind donations will be recognized on social media platforms  

and displayed on banners during your event. 

Business Name (for promotional materials): ______________________________ 

 

In-kind Sample Banner  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please submit this form by Friday, April 4, 2025.  

For inquiries, contact us at 504-895-5717 or cjarrott@delasallenola.com. 

If you have any questions, concerns or discrepancies with the information in this letter, please feel free 
to contact us: De La Salle High School | Office of Advancement & Alumni Relations | 

advancement@delasallenola.com | (504) 895-5717 
This letter confirms your gift without promise of goods or services as required by the Internal Revenue 
Service. De La Salle High School is a 501(c) 3 organization, and its federal tax identification number 

is 72-0981487. 

Please retain this letter for your records. 
Thank you for supporting De La Salle's Athletics Program 


